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Retired Dexter School Staff Invited to Luncheon
AUGUST 05TH 2016 BY DEE LOFLIN

Retired Dexter School Staff Invited to Luncheon

Dexter, Missouri - The Dexter Public School would like to extend an invitation to the
retired Dexter School Staff! 

Their annual back-to-school luncheon will be held on Monday, August 8th at 11:30 a.m.
in the high school cafeteria. 

All retired Dexter School Teachers are encouraged to attend!
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